
 

      

 

  

 
  

 
 
To Whom it may concern 

 Insurance Team 
Chief Executive’s Office 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND  
 

Dale Stevens 
Insurance Manager 
 

    
 

  e-mail:  insurance@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Liability Insurance  
I am writing with reference to your enquiry regarding the Councils Liability Insurance and give 
details of the policy below. 
 
I can confirm that Oxfordshire County Council holds a Public Liability Insurance policy 
against claims for injury, damage or loss arising as a result of the negligence of the Council 
or its employees and volunteers. The policy is with Maven Public Sector and has a limit of 
indemnity of £50million. The policy number being P20 CASLFG 00163. This policy expires 
on the 29th June 2024. 
 
In addition, Oxfordshire County Council has Employer’s Liability Insurance, which is also 
with Maven Public Sector, the policy number being P20 CASLFG 00163. The policy protects 
the Council against their legal liability for bodily injury, illness or disease suffered by any 
persons under a contract of employment or apprenticeship with the Council arising out of and 
in the course of their employment. This policy expires on the 29th June 2024 and has a limit 
of indemnity of £50million. 
 
The address for the Councils insurers is: 
Maven Public Sector 
The Leadenhall Building, 122 Leadenhall Street 
London 
EC3V 4AN 
 
Should you have any further queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact 
the Insurance Team on the telephone number given above. 
Yours sincerely 

 
Insurance Manager 


